

Anne Tucker NZ Transactional Analysis Association PO Box 1627 Nelson 7040

26 June 2015

## Dear Anne

I am writing to invite you to remind your psychotherapy students of the benefits of becoming student members of New Zealand Association of Psychotherapy, as listed below. The main benefit is becoming part of the psychotherapy community and getting to know experienced members of the profession.

Membership of NZAP offers many benefits:

- Local branches throughout the country, with monthly meetings, featuring a range of presentations, for instance on clinical issues;
- An annual conference with high profile keynote speakers, a high-quality scientific programme, and a high level of engagement with the local psychotherapeutic community;
- A four-monthly newsletter with news and thought-provoking articles;
- NZAP Inform, an email news service for members;
- NZAP Connect, an email contact group, which provides ongoing contact, support and discussion for members;
- An active website, which provides news, training and workshop information, as well as mp3s of past conference presentations and panels, discussion pages on public issues and bicultural information and discussion pages;
- Professional development workshops, with reduced fees for NZAP members; and
- Support and advocacy for members, for instance with PBANZ and ACC.

I appreciate your support in encouraging students to begin to join the professional community.

Warm regards,

Kirsty Robertson

President, New Zealand Association of Psychotherapists

Kirsly Robertson